
 

 

 
         Date: 3 Nov 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Thank you for the overwhelming response to the KJS Library Workshop being held on Monday, 
November 14th.  

To ensure that all parents have login and access to our Splat (VLE) platform during the workshop, 
today our IT team sent an email to all parents titled "VLE login details" that contain your Splat login 
and password. Please check your inbox or spam folder to see if you received this email.  

VLE, otherwise known as Splat, is password protected as it contains direct access to KJS subscriptions 
to research databases and ebooks. Please ensure that this information is kept private and not shared 
with others.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Kind regards, 

Macy Lau 

Teacher Librarian 

 


